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Present:  Eliza Langhans, Dan Paquette, Bonnie Isman, Jan Resnick, Betty Johnson, Sue San Soucie, Eric Poulin, John Ramsay,
Absent: Chris Lindquist, Cher Collins, Mary King, Judy Clini, Mary Anne Antonellis
Past President Eric Poulin called the meeting to order at 9:39 am. 

Minutes of November 14, 2013 were approved as amended.   
Election of Vice President.  Betty moved to elect John Ramsay as Vice President/President-elect, seconded by Jan.  John was elected with a unanimous vote. 

Eric adjourned the meeting.

Vice President John Ramsay called the meeting to order at 9:55 am.
Treasurer’s Report.  Sue reported a balance of $9,065.15, including $1,010 from membership donations. Donations to support the Legislative Breakfasts have started to come in. Jan moved to approve the report, seconded by Eric. Approved unanimously. 
Whately building.  John conveyed information fro m Greg (via Judy Clini) that MLS anticipates closing on the sale of the Whately building in January. MLS will have a four-month short-term lease while they search for alternative space.  Staff would prefer to relocate sooner.  Betty reported that MLS visited two other locations in Whately in search of space. We agreed that WMLA would like to be more involved in the search for new space, including future site visits.  John will discuss this with Greg. 
Legislative Breakfasts.  Lynn Coakley reported by email on the breakfast schedule.  Sue will contact her regarding payments to host libraries, etc.  The following WMLA members will attend breakfasts and act as WMLA spokespersons: 
Holyoke Public (Sen. Humason) – John and Eric

Jones Library/Amherst (Sen. Rosenberg) – Betty, Jan, Bonnie
Storrs Library/Longmeadow (Sen. Candaras) – Dan

Milne Library/Williamstown (Sen. Downing) – Jan

STCC (Sen. Welch) – Lynn and John

Palmer Library (Sen. Brewer) - ? 
WMLA talking points:  John will research what Chris sent out last year. We agreed to emphasize 
1) the need for adequate MLS facilities, office, training space, and parking in Western Mass, 

2) the need for state of the art Internet connectivity to all Western Mass. communities, and 

3) the need for essential library staff training and tech support for online resources.  

Jan will get a current list of members of the Legislative Caucus so that we can acknowledge and thank them at each breakfast. 
Bus to MLA Legislative Day.  Lynn is working on this.  Sue will find out about down payments.
Board Members terms.  Bonnie will send out the current terms for all Board members. 
WMLA Blog, newsletter and website.  Dan sees a lot of potential for the WMLA website.  He needs to get access to the internal structure of the site in order to make improvements.  He will contact Lynn Coakley for Caroline Eaton’s email address.  The WMLA site is hosted by GoDaddy.com.  The WMLA Blog has lots of information. It is currently on Blogger, and we discussed relative advantages of using Word Press.  
WMLA Survey.   Betty sent copies of the FY2013 WMLA membership survey to new Board members. The results were released in January 2013.  John suggested getting membership feedback at the annual meeting in October 2014 and doing the next survey next fall.   
Membership update.  No report.  Donors to the Legislative Breakfasts will also become members of WMLA. 
Semi-Annual Meeting.  The tentative date is April 17, 2014 in Adams.  Eric will contact Debbie Bruneau at Adams to confirm availability.  
Author programs.  Mo Willems was suggested. Jan will plan another Meet the Author program for June, 2014. 
New Business.  MLA Conference Scholarships were discussed. We agreed to offer scholarships to attend the conference in Worcester, May 6-8.  John and Eric will be the Scholarship Committee.  
Meeting Dates:  Two people had conflicts with the date for the next Board meeting. John will check with Judy to work out the schedule. 

Announcements:  Jan announced the formation of a Readers Advisory Round Table for Western Mass. She is working with Molly Moss on a plan to meet every other month to study a reading genre. MLS has agreed to advertise their meetings and to do registration on Event Keeper. 

John nominated and MLA approved Senator Stan Rosenberg as the Library Advocate of the Year. The award will be given at the State House during Library Legislative Day, March 31.  Jan contacted Sen. Rosenberg with the good news.  
Meeting adjourned at 11:00 am.  
Submitted by Bonnie Isman 
Next Board Meeting, Thursday, January 16 at 9:30 am – MLS Whately
Board of Directors Meeting
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